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The City of San Leandro evaluated whether the one-way travel direction on Euclid Avenue and Euclid Court  
should  be reversed once a new traffic signal is installed at the Euclid Avenue at East 14th Street intersection.  Here 
are the results: 
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Here are a few of the many thoughtful comments the City received: 

“Our family has lived at ...Dutton Avenue (across the street from Breed Avenue where it joins Dutton for 39 years. The traffic on 

Dutton Avenue has markedly increased during school and commute times in the past years. Westbound traffic on Dutton would 

have to be slowed in a better fashion for a right turn onto Euclid to be made. It would be a tight turn with the additional problem of 

traffic entering Dutton from Dowling. Making a left turn onto Euclid when traveling Eastbound on Dutton will impact the traffic 

even more than it does right now.” 

 

“The volume of traffic in the morning & evening is very heavy. If the flow was reversed & there's a stop light at the west end, traffic 

will back up all the way down the street like it does on Dutton Ave. at the same time every day. Even with the volume of traffic as it 

is I can still get in & out fairly quickly. That will NOT be the case if it's reversed and there's a light.”  

 

“Besides the safe drop off of the students walking to and being dropped off at Washington Elementary School, a change in the di-

rection will increase the cars taking a short cut to E 14th Street from westbound Dutton Avenue when the cars are backed up at the 

light.” 

 

“In my opinion, changing Euclid Avenue/Court from one-way Eastbound to one-way Westbound would have negative effects on 

parking for East 14th Street businesses; parent/student access to Washington Elementary; AT&T service vehicle traffic; and traffic 

on neighboring streets such as Georgia Way and Cherrywood/Lafayette.” 

 

“Traffic problems on Euclid Avenue at the present time is livable and normal for a small quiet neighborhood.”  


